

Hamilton House

Monthly Newsletter | External Wall Systems July 2021

Thank you for taking the time to read our latest newsletter.

We hope this finds you safe, well, enjoying the summer and staying as cool as possible!

Project & Funding Update

As you will know, we submitted an appeal on the systems not accepted with our first application, and we are awaiting a response to this which we hope will be received in the coming weeks.

The project managers have received a tender return on the project, and we are working with the provider at this time to fully understand the current situation.

We are working vigorously in the background on getting the building fully submitted. Stage 1 of the application has been submitted, and we are well prepared to submit stage 2 once the final appeal decision is received.

When will you update me next?

Thank you for taking the time to review our latest newsletter. As always, you can find copies of this and all previous newsletters here.

You'll hear from us again the week of August 23. If we have any big news to share before then, we will do so via bulletin. As always, if you have any questions, please contact the team at BuildingSafety@liv-group.co.uk

Thank you,

LIV Group

Visit our Website for Updates

Click here to see a web copy of this email

Copyright © 2021 LIV

All rights reserved

%SENDER-INFO%

Click here to unsubscribe